Year 1 Spring 2 Newsletter

All of us are looking forward to the Spring term. Should you need to get in touch with your child's class teacher, we are available via Seesaw or you can contact the school office to book an appointment.

We are looking forward to continuing our learning this term in Year 1. Please remember your child's logins are in the front of their reading diaries. If you have any issues or technical difficulties with these codes, please speak to the class teacher.





How you can help your child at home:

- Read at least three times a week at home, more if you can.
- Remember to sign the reading diary so we know if a book needs to be changed.
- Play Phonics games following links shared on Seesaw.
- Ask them about what we have been learning in topic lessons such as Science, Music and RE.
- Help them to remember their Key Instant Recall Facts at home (KIRF's).
- Make sure they are organised each day with the correct uniform, including an always badge.

Important notices:

- Your child needs to read and bring their reading book to school each day and they earn dojos for their effort and participation. If the book is lost, its £3 for a replacement, but please look after these new resources.
- Wear your 'Always badge' every day with pride to remind yourself of the Boundary Promises.
- Bring your Boundary Learning Together homework to school each week or at the end of the half term.
- Please have a PE kit in school every day as our PE slots may change throughout the half term.
- Remember your PE kit white t-shirt, black shorts and pumps. Leave it in your locker all week
- We are going on our trip to The Sealife Centre which will be linked to our work on Animals in Science:
- Hazel Class will be going on Tuesday 19th March.
- Beech will be going on Friday 22nd March.